
 

 
 
 
 

 

"The only constant in life is change."- Heraclitus 

 

Starting with the Spring 2024 term, Prescott OLLI and OLLI 

Sedona•Verde Valley are improving and combining the free and open 

to the public lunchtime programming. 

By combining our programs, we can provide more diverse 

opportunities for lunchtime learning for all OLLI at Yavapai College 

members and the public.  

OLLI Sedona•Verde Valley’s lunchtime program will now be called 

OLLI Munch and Learn. Prescott OLLI sessions will be broadcast by 

Zoom and OLLI Sedona•Verde Valley sessions will be in person AND 

in Zoom.  

Our program list will be available after March 4 and anyone can 

register for our programming here: www.yc.edu/olliopen. 

We look forward to having you join us, in person or by Zoom, for our 

lunchtime programming. 

http://www.yc.edu/olliopen

